Newtown Babe Ruth Softball 
Monthly Meeting Minutes 12/12/12
 
Attendance: Greg Horkachuck, Rich Fisher, Tim Adam, Sue Gouveia, Crystal Carvalho, Jeff Mubarek, Chris Silvaggi, Tamara Doherty, Marabeth Pereira, Pat Reilly, Stephanie Burns, John Eurell, Wendy Eurell, Tom Mulligan
 
President report: Tim-  Minutes read and accepted
 
Treasurer - Greg - 18,500 and 18 in account.  Paying trainers as we go.  Bank account down to pay for clinics. 
 
Travel - Crystal- Handed out budget for all age teams, it still needs to be finalized. Using Wicked facility for extra practices handling that separate by individual team. Worried about scheduling during rec season. Trying to get the teams together during Jan clinics. All travel teams in March for clinics and looking into speed training.
 
DO Ops: Tamara: Jan/Feb clinics in place, U6-U8 earlier time. Pitch/catch will be separate (4-5) for older girls so they are not pulled from a rotation during 5-7.  Flyers are to get made and passed out to all elementary schools. Travel coaches need to get the word out to all teams to go to clinics
Jeff- reports First clinic is going great and has had many compliments from parents
 
Other  - NYA - Possible tournament 

